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KPA dues run from July
1 of each year until
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following. 
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Annual
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“Kansas Pilots
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to:
Steve Hatfield
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9811 S 183rd St W
Clearwater, KS 
67026

Letter To The President

Good day fellow aviators,

Our September annual picnic to
Hatfield’s was a success. I believe he
relayed to me that 26 people showed up
including members and neighbors.

I unfortunately was unable too attend
as I was in Reno at the air races. I
believe this was the last year in Reno
but hearsay they will be in Vegas next
year. If you’ve never been I would
suggest you put it on your bucket list in
the future. A pure rush!!

Our October Meeting is set to be at
Chico’s next Tuesday the 3rd. Gil
Wooten has a 20 minute slide or
presentation for us.

Our October fly out Is scheduled to be
at Atchinson on October 28th.

Our November meeting is also
scheduled for Tuesday November 7th at
Ortega with a fore flight presentation.
 

Looking ahead:  Pratt  (KPTT) has not had a fly in for years
mainly because of lack of help organizing it. I am trying to bring
new things to my community. I will be hosting a huge fly in on
May 11th 2024.  I have a ton of planning to do but I do know I
also want to make it a young eagles event as well. I will need
pilots for this day. I am expecting to bring 100-150 kids to the
air on this day. I will not be able to do this solely with a Cessna
150!!!   If you have ever thought about becoming a young
eagles pilot there is some time for planning. I will need all the
help I can get. Also I plan on having a KPA booth set up and
would like to give away some sort of small styrofoam, or
cardboard airplanes that the kids can take home.

Let’s face it if we don’t get kids involved in aviation then I
believe aviation could be in trouble with a shortage of pilots.

I will also need help manning the booth if we could find a couple
of volunteers.

https://kpa.createsend1.com/t/r-e-tilliyuk-l-r/
https://kpa.createsend1.com/t/r-u-tilliyuk-l-y/


I hope to you at Chico’s!!!
Terry

 

 

September Meeting

September 5th,

Gil Wooten was in Charge

The group met at Yingling Aviation – 6
PM

The board bought sandwiches and chips
from Subway.

There were 18 in attendance (with several guests)

Zach Theademan VP gave us all a ggreat presentation  on the
“Past, Present, and Future” of Yingling Aviation
 

September Fly-Out

Fly-Out: Sep 16th

Our Annual KPA Picnic at Hatfield was
once again a big success!  

Great food, Great company, Great
Weather and Great conversation.

We only had one member fly in this
time but was a lot of fun watching a
great pilot land his mooney on the field!

October Meeting

October 2nd

Chico's Mexican Restaurant

Eat and greet and 6 PM, Meeting at 7
PM

 

 

 

October Fly Out

Atchinson Airport

Trish Minard in-charge

Please make note of the date change!



October 28th

More information to come by NOTAM.

What's Coming Up?

2023/2024 EventsCalendar
Please note the times you are in charge!

 

October
Meeting: Oct 2nd

Chico's Mexican Restaurant
Eat at 6 PM, Meeting at 7 PM

Fly-Out: Oct 28th
Atchinson

Trish Minard
(Please note the date change)

November
Meeting: Nov 6th
Ortega Aviation

Trish Minard
TBA

Fly-Out: Novermber 18th
Table Rock Lake
Terry Williamson

 

December
Christmas Party

Dec 9th
7 PM

Hot Hor' Dourves
Fun TBA

January
Meeting: TBA
Fly-Out: TBA

February
Meeting: TBA
Fly-Out: TBA

March
Meeting: TBA
Fly-Out: TBA

April
Meeting: TBA
Fly-Out: TBA

 

May
Meeting: TBA
Fly-Out: TBA

 

J



June
Meeting: TBA
Fly-Out: TBA

 

Special Note:  Annual Membership Dues are due in July.
Remit to “KPA” or “Kansas Pilots Association” and mail to:

Steve Hatfield/KPA Treasurer
9811 S 183rd St W

Clearwater, KS  67026

KANSAS PILOT ASSOCIATION MEETING MINUTES

KANSAS PILOT ASSOCIATION MONTHLY
MEETING MINUTES

 

No minutes at the KPA.

See President's Letter

This email was sent to [email address suppressed]
Click here to instantly unsubscribe.

https://kpa.createsend1.com/t/r-u-tilliyuk-l-j/

